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E-mail to Richard Bickford 

    c.c. Sinead Burrows 

 

 

 

Richard, 

 

CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL 

 

As you and I saw on Saturday the above drew a very busy Fore Street and from my 

conversations with the community and the shop traders was well enjoyed by all. The only 

complaints I heard were re. the speaker system (which I have written to Sinead about) and the 

lack of snow machines (which could not be funded due to lack of financial resource). 

 

I would like to call a meeting in the New Year of relevant interested parties to consider:- 

 

1.  The longer term funding of the event, Scrapstore contributed £3750 this year and such  

     May not be achievable in the long term. 

 

2.  The organisation of the event which mainly falls on the shoulders of Hilary Frank, who 

     does a wonderful job but, in my opinion the event needs a small forum of people rather 

     than just one person. 

 

Would you, or could you nominate a fellow Councillor to be involved? 

 

 

 

 

Peter Ryland 

 

 

Peter Ryland 

 


